
 
  
                                                
  
  
  

 
 
  
 

 

Email: headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01782 512350 

Co-Headteachers: Mrs S J Mayes and 
Mrs V Atherton 

 

Together we unlock potential and learn for life 

School Lane 
Biddulph Moor 
Stoke-on-Trent 

St8 7HR 
 

Twitter  
Please follow our Twitter page to keep 

up to with our school news! 
@MoorFirst  

 

Our Website 
www.moorfirstschool.co.uk 

Please visit our website for any 
information on our school 

 

Children In Need 
Another amazing fundraising event took place 
on the 17th November. The teachers enjoyed 

their challenges. 
 

In total, after calculating your 
donations/sponsorship money, we raised 

£674 which has been sent to the Children in 
Need charity. We can’t thank you enough! 

 
The child who raised the most amount within 
the School was Wren with a fantastic amount 

of £110, well done! 
 

Top donators for each class: 
Nursery: Lola 

Reception: Leo 
Year 1: Charlie 

Year 2: Edie              
Year 3: Nancy 
Year 4: Wren 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Office Email 
office@moor.staffs.sc

h.uk 
 

 

Moor First School 

Christmas Plays 
We are looking forward to you coming to 

watch your child/ren’s Christmas Play. They 
have all worked extremely hard! We will let 

any parents/carers who requested extra 
tickets know if we have any on Wednesday 6th 

December. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 
 

Thursday 7th 
December is National 

Christmas Jumper Day. 
This will tie in nicely 
with our Christmas 

Café event. So please 
send your child into 
school wearing their 

festive 
jumpers/outfits. 

 

 
 
 
 

Firework Night 
 

We would like to say a massive THANK YOU 
to all who were involved with the annual 

Biddulph Moor firework display. It was a huge 
success and we couldn’t have done it without 
all of your help! Whether you helped out on a 
stall, helped with the tidying up or your child 
took part in the Lantern Parade – We can’t 

thank you enough. 
Our financial renumeration from this was 
£1550.72, which is absolutely fantastic!  The 
school council will be looking at how this 
could be spent with their classes and adults in 
school.  A vote will follow. 
 
We will let you know what they decide. 

 
        
      
 

Christingle Service 
Hilltop Methodist 

Church will be hosting 
a Christingle Service 

on Sunday 24th 
December at 3:30pm. 
Go along and join in 

their celebration. 
Refreshments will be 

available. 

 
 
 
 

Christmas School Disco 
We will be having a disco for the children on 
the afternoon of Thursday 21st December. If 

your child would like to bring a party outfit or 
a non-uniform outfit in that day they will be 

able to get changed after lunch and enjoy 
partying with their friends!! 

 

Christmas Carol Service 
The Christmas Carol Service is on Monday 18th 
December, 2:15pm at Christ Church Biddulph 

Moor. 
All are welcome; bring your voices! It would 

be lovely to see you there! 
 
 
 

Thank you 
Thank you to all families who contacted the 

office to offer support at our school with 
reading, fundraising, event help etc. It is great 

to have so many of you willing to offer your 
support. 

 
 

Raffle/Baking 
Donations  

Thank you so much to 
all our wonderful 

parents/carers who 
have contributed, or 

are planning on 
contributing, prizes to 
our Christmas Raffle 
and bake sale. We 

really do appreciate it. 
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